Caddo Sheriffs deputies investigate fatality

Tuesday, January 7, 2025
Posted by Brandon Fountain

Sheriff's deputies are investigating a single-vehicle rollover that occurred on Highway 169, resulting in the
death of the driver. At 11:23, deputies responded to a report of a vehicle overturned on the side of Highway 169
near Pine Orchard. Upon arrival, they discovered a brown 2006 Sierra rolled over. Caddo Fire District #3 arrived
on scene and announced the driver, an adult male, deceased at the scene. The cause of the incident has not
been determined and is being investigated.




